
From: Baker, Josh 
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> 
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/23/2012 2:24:50 PM 
Subject: FW: Information Requested by Rep. Bales

Attachments: SC State Park Discounts 4-23-12.docx

From: Toni Nance [mailto:tnance@scprt.com]
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 1:37 PM
To: Baker, Josh
Subject: FW: Information Requested by Rep. Bales

See below and attached for my response to Rep. Bales' phone call this morning. I think what we offer is pretty fair.

From: Toni Nance
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 1:19 PM
To: 'vivianrutland@schouse.gov'
Subject: Information Requested by Rep. Bales

Vivian,

As a follow-up to my phone call, please see attached document with the discounts offered in SC State Parks.
Representative Bales requested that I forward this information to you. As you will see, we offer quite a few discounts to a
select group of SC residents already. As a matter of interest, all fees generated in SC State Parks are used for maintenance 
within the State Park System.

Please let me know if we can be of further assistance to you or Representative Bales.

Best regards,
Toni

Toni T. Nance
Director of Governmental Affairs
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248
Columbia, SC 29201

Office: (803) 734-3512
Mobile: (803) 331-9901
tnance@scprt.com
www.scprt.com
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